
Cookie Policy Titan LNG 
 
Current EU legislations requires all website operators to inform 
their users about their usage of cookies and to collect the user’s 
consent to such cookie usage. Please read this Cookie Policy 
carefully to find out which cookies we employ and which 
information we collect in this context.  
 
Cookie Consent 
If you visit our websites and your current browser settings accept 
cookies, and if you continue to use our websites without changing 
your browser settings, we consider this as your consent in the 
usage of cookies as described in this Cookie Policy.  
 
What are cookies? 
Cookies are small text files which are sent to your device 
(computer, laptop, smartphone, tablet) by the website you visit. 
Cookies are stored on your device in your browser’s file 
directory. Your browser sends these cookies back to the website 
each time you revisit it so it can recognize your device and 
improve your user experience on each subsequent visit. Cookies 
allow us e.g. to tailor a website to better match your interests or 
to store your password so that you do not need to re-enter it 
every time. 
If you do not want us to recognize your device, please configure 
your internet browser to erase cookies from your device, to block 
cookies or to issue a warning prior to storing a cookie on your 
device. Below you can find a short instruction. Please note that 
certain functions of our website may no longer work or work not 
correctly without cookies. 
If you want to learn more about cookies and how they work, 
please visit www.allaboutcookies.org or 
www.youronlinechoices.eu. 
 
Google Analytics  
We make use of Google Analytics, a web analytics service 
provided by Google, Inc (“Google”). Google Analytics uses 
“cookies”, which are text files placed on your computer, to help 
the website analyse how users use the site. The information 



generated by the cookie about your use of the website (including 
your IP address) will generally be transmitted to and stored by 
Google on servers in the United States. In case of activation of 
the IP anonymisation, Google will truncate / anonymise the last 
octet of your IP address for Member States of the European 
Union as well as for other parties to the Agreement on the 
European Economic Area. Only in exceptional cases will the full 
IP address be transmitted to a Google server in the USA, where 
it will be abbreviated. At the request of the website provider, 
Google will use this information for the purpose of evaluating 
your use of the website, compiling reports on website activity for 
website operators and providing other services relating to 
website activity and internet usage to the website provider. Your 
IP address will not be associated with other Google data. You 
may refuse the use of cookies by selecting the appropriate 
settings on your browser; however, please note that if you do 
this, you may not be able to use the full functionality of this 
website. In addition, you can prevent Google’s collection and use 
of the data (cookies and IP address), as well as the processing of 
this data by Google, by downloading and installing the browser 
plug-in available from the following link:  
 
https://tools.google.com/dlpage/gaoptout?hl=en-GB 
Further information concerning the terms and conditions of use 
and data privacy can be found at  
https://www.google.com/analytics/terms/us.html or 
https://policies.google.com/privacy 
 
 
Questions? 
Please address all your questions and your requests regarding 
our Cookie Policy  info@titan-lng.com 
 
Updates 
This Cookie Policy is updated from time to time.  
 
Amsterdam, April 2018 


